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UC Aspen A & B | 4:00 p.m. 
 MINUTES 

 
Present: Endres, Fleming, Haddad, Kyle, Levin, Schuttler, Sileo, Senbet, Vaughan 



• Fleming reported that Veteran’s Week events were successful. Friday’s BOT meeting was 
bookended by veteran services presentations. Fleming mentioned that it would be nice to 
continue featuring faculty members at BOT meetings. 

• She shared that UNC had a successful sports weekend in basketball, football, and 
volleyball. 

 
Unfinished Business  

• Haddad asked Senbet about the progress of the FPAC survey. He was curious if the Dean’s 
surveys were also being reviewed. Senbet said they are meeting this week with Dana from 
360, and Jacqui to review the questions for all administrators. Once reviewed, suggested 
questions will be sent to FPAC.  

• Fleming added that it is a survey, and not an evaluation. The survey provides feedback that 
can be used in the evaluation.  

• Only the President has a 360 evaluation every three to five years.  
• Sileo and Senbet suggested seeking questions from the Deans, CSC, and PASC. Input from 

students and 360 reviews for all administrators was also discussed. 
 

New Business  
 
Comments to the Good of the Order 


